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With deep gratitude and respect, we are honoured to be learning and unlearning on the ancestral and unceded lands of the 

xʷməθkʷəy̓əm (Musqueam), Sḵwxwú7mesh Úxwumixw (Squamish Nation) & səlilwətaɬ (Tsleil-Waututh Nation). 

  

Weekly Newsletter May 23rd  
 

Hello families! These are your student principals Elizabeth and Isla. We are currently in Grade 6, and we 

are 12 years old. We are going to oversee the school for the day. As the day goes on, we will tell you about 

what we're going to be doing as principals. 

We will need to add in Elizabeth and Isla’s thoughts next week as they did not transfer to this document except 

for their opening paragraph! They were a huge help around the school on Thursday, and both said they are not 

sure they could remember all the things at once that they had to do. Division 3 worked with CanSat and built 

satellites that were dropped from 40ft in the air between recess and lunch. Aila wrote about her satellite and 

how it was built. We look forward to reading this next week! 

 

Save the Date:  

We would like to welcome all of our parent (and grandparents) helpers from our 2025-2026 school year to an 

Volunteer Appreciation Event. On June 12th from 8:30-9:30am we invite any parent / guardian that has helped 

in our school this year to come to our library for some light snacks. We appreciate all that our parents do for us 

in and out of our classrooms. Coming on field trips, helping with PAC events, hot lunches, committees, 

classroom events, going to grade 7 camp etc. is a huge help to all of us and we want to thank you. We will have 

outside supervision for students between 8:30 and 9:00am. 

 

Student Information Form 

 E d i t h  C a v e l l  E l e m e n t a r y   

 

P r i n c i p a l  –  A n d r e a  G r e e n h a l g h  

Office Administrative Assistants – Rosamary Dellipizzi (W-F) / Lisa Breen (M-

T) / Hayley Kellow (Th) 

Director of Instruction – Janis Myers 

Trustee – Victoria Jung 
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During late June teachers and staff will begin to look towards the 2025-2026 school year and begin the process of 
building our classes for the next school year. Our class placement process ensures that thoughtful consideration of 
each student's social, emotional and academic needs is aligned with the need to create balanced and effective 
learning environments.  
If you feel there is any information that your child's current teacher does not already know about your family and 
your child there will be a form available in the office until June 11th. Only these forms will be accepted. Emails and 
outside conversations will not be accepted by current teachers or staff.  
 

City Of Vancouver – Active Travel Action Plan June 9th 7pm 

This past fall the Cavell community worked with the City of Vancouver’s school active travel 
team. On Monday, June 9th at 7pm the City will reveal its action plan for safety improvements 
near Edith Cavell Elementary. They will first present the plan, following which there will be 
time for discussion. Afterward, we’ll share a copy of the action plan with the school. Please see 
the Microsoft Teams invite below. You will also get this information from the PAC. 

Microsoft Teams Need help? 

Join the meeting now 
Meeting ID: 229 843 192 104 6 
Passcode: AT7fk37p 

 

 

 

PAC News 

Carnival Remember to sign up to volunteer or buy tickets: 

1. 🎟️ Purchase tickets HERE. 
NB: The ONLINE purchasing deadline has been modified to Tues, May 27, 6:00 pm. 
 

2. Volunteer for a Carnival station shift: 
🍔 BBQ 

🍭 Candy Corner 
🤡 Entertainment 
🎯 Games 

🎡 Miscellaneous Jobs 

🎟️ Ticket Booth 

 

 

2. School Streets will be beginning on May 26th! 

 

 

Important Dates Coming Up: 

May 30th – PAC Carnival 

https://aka.ms/JoinTeamsMeeting?omkt=en-US
https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_YTRhOGVhNzAtNDJkMi00YjZlLWJmMjEtMTRjYWZmYjMyZDMw%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%22b980ec8f-09b6-420d-b039-d72ab2196283%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%221e2b1e4b-7b42-4923-a526-ce12e6076ff8%22%7d
https://cavell-school-pac.square.site/product/carnival-ticket/256?cp=true&sa=false&sbp=false&q=false&category_id=16
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1H2AAc4YyQhtfEIEDm40wXEDcfjFHDT3n6n6Cya_4E84/edit?gid=0#gid=0&range=A1:A5
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1H2AAc4YyQhtfEIEDm40wXEDcfjFHDT3n6n6Cya_4E84/edit?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1H2AAc4YyQhtfEIEDm40wXEDcfjFHDT3n6n6Cya_4E84/edit?gid=370011826#gid=370011826&range=A1
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1H2AAc4YyQhtfEIEDm40wXEDcfjFHDT3n6n6Cya_4E84/edit?gid=1976740495#gid=1976740495&range=A1
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1H2AAc4YyQhtfEIEDm40wXEDcfjFHDT3n6n6Cya_4E84/edit?gid=220544372#gid=220544372&range=A1
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1H2AAc4YyQhtfEIEDm40wXEDcfjFHDT3n6n6Cya_4E84/edit?gid=669623634#gid=669623634&range=A1
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June 20th – Sports Day 

June 25th – Summary of Learning sent home (final report card) 

June 26th – last day of classes for students 

 

 

 

 
  

 

 
 

 

 

 


